Nipivut Nunatinnii: 7
Our Voice at Home

Final NIRB Mary River decision discussion and call-in show

Monday September 17th, 2012
8:00 PM

Toll-free call-in number:
1-888-852-5424

Guest hosts:
Lloyd Lipsett, International Human Rights Lawyer
Ryan Barry, Executive Director of Nunavut Impact Review Board

This week the Nunavut Impact Review Board will announce their final
decision regarding Baffinland’s Mary River Mine Project.

Tune in Monday for a live, in-depth Igloolik Radio discussion of the NIRB
decision so you can understand exactly what was decided. Our guest
hosts will be taking calls and questions from all Nunavut communities.
Translation provided.

Listen on channel 51 or live online at www.isuma.tv/did/radio/igloolik
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